
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
01/11/2021 
Re: Transition of Sathish Karmegam, M.D from Tarrant Nephrology Associates (TNA) 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Patient: 
 
 
This letter is to notify you that the above-referenced physician will no longer be affiliated with Tarrant 
Nephrology Associates, a d/b/a of PPG Health, P.A. as of  February 19,2021.   
 
 
TNA and PPG Health will continue to provide your care with one of our other highly qualified providers. 

Please call us at: (817) 877-5858 and one of our schedulers will be happy to pair you with the right 

provider for you. 
 
 
To obtain a copy of your medical records from PPG Health, or to request a transfer of your medical 
records to a provider outside of PPG Health, please submit a written request to us at: 
 
PPG Health, P.A. 
1000 W Cannon St. 
Fort Worth, TX  76104 
 
Or you may email your request to: MedicalRecords@PPGHealthcare.com 
 
  
Thank you for being a valued patient with us. Please do not hesitate to contact us at our main office 
line: (817)725-7900 if you have any questions or concerns. We look forward to continuing to assist you 
with your healthcare needs. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Your PPG Health Team 
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